

HISD to Broadcast Live STAAR Forum 


Panelists will be taking questions from students and parents in studio audience
February 27, 2012 – The Houston Independent School District is reaching out to students and parents across the city and familiarizing them with the new state-mandated STAAR exam by broadcasting a live STAAR Forum on Tuesday, February 28, from 7 to 8p.m. on HISD-TV.
This unscripted, live forum will provide parents and students the opportunity to ask questions and share their concerns about STAAR with a panel of experts, including administrators and school principals.  The panelists will also outline the chief differences between the previous state exam, TAKS, and STAAR, and discuss the state’s recent decision to give school districts the option of deferring implementation of the requirement that high school students’ scores on STAAR end-of-course exams count toward their class grades

Viewers can participate by submitting questions through HISD’s Twitter and Facebook accounts, via e-mail to STAAR@houstonisd.org or by calling during the forum to 713-556-8901.  
What: 
Live STAAR Forum 

Who: 
HISD parents, students and STAAR panelists

When:
Tuesday, February 28, from 7 to 8p.m.
Where:
HISD-TV (Comcast, Ch. 18 and AT&T U-Verse, Ch. 99) and online at www.houstonisd.org/HISDTV.

The Houston Independent School District is the largest school district in Texas and the seventh-largest in the United States with 281 schools and more than 200,000 students. The 301-square-mile district is one of the largest employers in the Houston metropolitan area with nearly 30,000 employees. 

For more information, visit the, visit the HISD Web site at www.houstonisd.org.
